
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                        Friday 18th July 2025 

 

Parents of Children in Reception to Year 6   
 

School Clubs –Autumn Term 2025 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 

Please see below details of School Clubs on offer in the Autumn Term 2025. 
 

All clubs will be starting from the week beginning Monday 8th September 2025. (Unless 

otherwise stated) 

All parents/carers can sign up to clubs via School comms from 3rd September 2025 

We will be offering the following: 

Name of Club Who is the 
club for? 

How do pupils 
sign up? 

Day of the 
Week 

Time of session Where does it 
take place? 

Which members 
of staff lead the 
club? 

Games Club 

 

 

Year 1 to 6 Speak to 

Learning 

mentors  

Monday to 

Friday 

 

 

Lunchtime  Year 2 Middle 

classroom and 

The Hub 

Mrs Davies 

Mrs Pathak 

  

Lunch Club Years 1 & 2 Just turn up Tuesday to 

Friday 

12.30-1pm Year 1 middle 

classroom 

Mrs Banna 

Fun Club Years 1-6 Invitation Only.  Monday to 

Thursday 

 

3.15-4.15pm The Hub Mrs Pathak 

Mrs Chapman 

Football 

(Starting 

Monday 15th 

September)  

Years 1/2/3 Letter will go 

out on school 

comms 

Monday 3:15 - 4:15pm Field/Junior 

Hall 

Stevenage FC 

Foundation 

(Liaise with Mr 

Newlands) 

Eco Club Year 5 & 6 Speak to Mrs 

Westwood 

Monday 12- 12.30pm Hub Mrs Westwood 

Netball Years 4/5/6 Letter will go 

out on school 

comms 

Tuesday 3:15-4:15pm Netball Court 

(Infant hall? - 

Weather) 

Miss Wood 

Target Games 

(Starting 

Wednesday 

17th 

September)  

Years 1/2/3 Letter will go 

out on school 

comms 

Wednesday 3:15 - 4:15pm Field/Infant 

Hall (weather) 

Stevenage FC 

Foundation 

(Liaise with Mr 

Newlands) 

Boys & Girls 

Football 

Years 4/5/6 Letter will go 

out on school 

comms 

Wednesday 3:15 - 4:15pm Field/Junior 

Hall (weather) 

Mr Newlands 

Choir Years 4/5/6 Letter will go 

out on School 

Comms 

Wednesday 3:15 - 4:15pm Music Room Herts Music 

Service Mrs 

Barr is school 

contact 

Art Club Year 5 & 6 Speak to Mrs 

Westwood 

Wednesday 12- 12.30pm Hub Mrs Westwood 

Press Gang Years 5 & 6 Invitation by 

Mrs Westwood 

Thursday  12.00-12.30 pm Hub Mrs Westwood 

Young carers 

 

Years 3-6 Class teacher & 

Mrs Davies  

Thursday Lunchtime Junior Block 

Hub 

Mrs Davies 



Dance Year 1,2,3 4, 

5 & 6 

Letter will go 

out on school 

comms 

Thursday 3.15 to 4.15pm Infant Hall Mr Sapsed  

Multi Sports Years 4/5/6 Letter will go 

out on school 

comms 

Thursday 3:15-4:15pm Field/Junior 

Hall (weather) 

Mr Newlands 

Jigsaw Puzzle 

Club 

Year 2 10 children- 

sign up on 

Thursday 

Thursday 11.45-12.15pm Soundar class Mrs Barr 

External clubs       

Brighter days 

Breakfast and 

afterschool 

club 

Rec - Year 6 Through QR 

code or email  

Monday-Friday 

and school 

holidays  

7.30-8.45am 

3.15 - 6.00pm 

(Term time)  

7.30 - 6.00pm 

School holidays 

Dining Hall enquiries@brig

hterdayskidscl

ub.co.uk / 

07727092382 

Drama Kids Whole School Through Drama 

kids website 

see flyer for 

link 

Monday 3.15pm 

-5.30pm 

Infant Hall Admin staff 

Art Club Years 2 - 6 Through My Art 

Club website 

see flyer for 

link 

Tuesday 3.15pm - 

4.30pm 

Steam Room Admin staff 

Mad Science 

club 

Years 1-6 Through 

Madscience 

website, see 

letter for the 

link 

Wednesday 3.15-4.15pm Area by music 

room 

Mad science 

adult (Liaise 

with Mrs 

Maisey) 

iRock Whole school Through iRock 

website, see 

letter for the 

link 

Thursday 

afternoon 

1.15-3.45pm Music Room iRock 

Mrs Barr is 

school contact 

Please note tutoring is not part of the School clubs offered and is arranged 

separately. 

For After School Clubs Individual letters will be sent out via the school gateway, 

places are on a first come first served basis. 

Once your child has signed up to a club, they are expected to attend every week. You 

MUST inform the Club leader if your child is going to be absent from the club, or no 

longer wishes to attend. Please ensure that your child is collected on time. 

It is school policy that children must demonstrate a high standard of behaviour in 

order to attend clubs. The offer of a place in a club may be withdrawn at the 

discretion of the Club Leader or Headteacher/Deputy Headteacher, if this high 

standard is not maintained. 
 

Please could parents ensure that their child wishes to attend the club,  as the 

expectation is that once signed up they commit to coming for the period of time that 

the club runs for. Also, take note of other clubs taking place on the same day to avoid 

clashing. Your help with this would be much appreciated. Places are limited, therefore 

we will operate by first come -first serve. 

Yours sincerely 

DKhangura  

Davinder Khangura   

Headteacher  
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